PUBLIC MEETING AT THE LAWRENCE COUNTY   TRANSIT CENTER FOR SERVICE CHANGES
THE LAWRENCE COUNTY PORT AUTHORITY (LCPA) in conjunction with The KYOVA Interstate Planning Commission will hold a public meeting on Thursday May 25th, 2017 at the Ironton Transit Center, located at 223 South 2nd Street, from 2pm -5pm, to take public comment on the proposed fixed route service changes.  Service changes are scheduled to be implemented on Monday, July 3rd. Tentative bus schedules and maps will be available for viewing and discussion. Individuals wishing to provide input are encouraged to pre-register by calling (740) 532-2269 or (740) 894-7430 from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. Upon request, The LCPA/KYOVA will provide a sign language interpreter for the hearing impaired and all documents will be made available in Braille. Individuals wishing to comment in writing about the changes should mail their comments to The Lawrence County Transit Proposals, 223 South 2nd Street, Ironton, OH 45638. Public comments on the changes are also being accepted at www.lawrencecountytransit.com. Click on “contact us” to submit your comments.  The deadline for receipt of public comments is May 25th, 2017 at 2p.m. 
